

DAVID W. SUNDAY, JR. District Attorney

TIM BARKER
First Assistant District Attorney

ART SMITH
Chief County Detective

KYLE G. KING Chief Administrator

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Monday, May 18, 2020

CONTACT: Kyle G. King

717-476-6207

kgking@yorkcountypa.gov

Press Release

Postponement of Drug Task Force Auction

YORK, PA - In light of the current COVID-19 pandemic and in concurrence with Pennsylvania's reopening and social distancing guidelines, the York County District Attorney's Office would like to announce the cancellation of the annual Memorial Day Drug Task Force Auction. Currently the next auction is scheduled to be held, rain or shine, on Friday, November 27, 2020.

District Attorney Dave Sunday said, "The annual Drug Task Force auction provides us with an opportunity to raise funds in order to offset the costs which would be otherwise borne by County taxpayers. Unfortunately, at this time it's simply not safe to have the event while adhering to CDC and Commonwealth of Pennsylvania guidelines."